
 

 

San Diego County 

SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT 
 
NEWS RELEASE INFORMATION SHEET  

Media Relations – (858) 974-2259 
Watch Commander – (858) 565-5555 
PAD-3  6.18       

 
 
 

Subject: Traffic Pursuit Collision - Poway  

Date of Release: July 8, 2018 

Time of Release: 2:45 am 

Media Contact: Lt. C. Collier 

Email Address of Contact: christopher.collier@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone Number of Contact: 858 513 2832 

Provider of Information (if different):       

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 
On July 7, 2018, at about 9:30 pm, a Deputy was on patrol in the area of Stone Canyon and Del Norte, in the City of 
Poway. He saw several people acting suspiciously around a motorcycle that had expired registration. As the Deputy 
attempted to contact the people, two of them jumped on the motorcycle and took off at a high rate of speed.  
 
Almost immediately after the Deputy activated his emergency lights, and initiated a pursuit, he discovered that the 
motorcycle had crashed just around a nearby corner, in the 16000 block of Avenida Florencia. The male driver and a 
female passenger were both injured. They were treated at the scene, and transported to Palomar Hospital in Escondido. 
 
It was later determined that the motorcycle had been stolen.  
 
This collision is being investigated by the Sheriffs Traffic Reconstruction Team (STAR). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


